From: Nick Wilson

Sent: Wednesday, 9 June 2021 16:31
To: Sue Hayward

Cc: Kathryn Jenkin; Simon Wong
Subject: RE: Media inquiry - nurses strike
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi,

Updating with the latest wording on parking

The reminder to not use staff parking while on strike is to encourage compliance with national employment law in
relation to strike action. When on strike presence on site is not encouraged. It is not policy generated by the DHB.
We encourage you to contact the regional NZNO representative Jenny Chapman (jenny.chapman@nzno.org.nz) if
you would like further confirmation.

From: Jo Lines-MacKenzie <jo.lines-mackenzie@stuff.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 9:12 AM

To: News

Subject:

Hello

i
Do striking nurses have to remove their car from the Wilson car park while the strike is on? If so why? And will you
be monitoring this and can those that do leave their cars there face a fine or anything like that?





